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Dear Christine 
   
 
Thank you for your letter of 07 July 2015. 
 
The Department of the Environment has noted the proposed amendments by the 
Department of Justice to the Justice No. 2 Bill. 
 
The Department is content with the proposed amendments and has no further comment to 
make.   
 
I trust this information is of assistance, should you require anything further please contact 
me directly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Greg Cunningham 
DALO 
[by e-mail] 

 


